
Project Management for ERP Project Addendum #2 

 

Questions: 

1. Since the RFP requests that proposers identify if they are a “resident proposer,” will preference 
be given to resident proposers over non-resident proposers? 

a. There is no specific local preference for the project but the proposer would be expected 
to be onsite for a lot of the project to work directly with the Project Director and City 
staff for a successful implementation.  That being stated, the City will consider all 
creative approaches to the project, resident or not.  
 

2. Will any preference be given to Minority, Women and/or Emerging Small Business proposers 
who have received such certification from the State of Oregon? 
 

a. No preference will be given; however, each Proposer must certify that it has not and will 
not discriminate against minorities, women, emerging small business enterprises, or 
businesses owned, controlled by, or employing a disabled veteran. 

 


